
 

 

IMPORTANT CHANGE 

in the deadline for submitting the request for 
an authorization of mandatory internships! 

 

Dear Student, 

If you plan to complete your mandatory internship in the 2023/24/2 (spring) 

semester or afterwards, you are affected by the change in the Rules and Regulations of 

Corvinus that took effect in September 2023, which significantly changed the deadline for 

submitting the application for the mandatory internship authorization. 

 

Please read very carefully! 

 

You must submit your request for a mandatory internship approval through 

Neptun no later than thirty (30) days before the end of the semester prior to 

the semester in which you will complete your internship.  

 

If you wish to complete your compulsory traineeship in the 2023/24/2 (spring) 

semester, you must submit your request in the 

Neptun till: 

29. December 2023! 

 

Please pay close attention to the new deadline! 

 

If you have any questions, we will be happy to help you through the Do It Online! interface. 

 

We wish you a successful internship! 

Internship Office/ Student Services 

1093 Budapest, Fővám tér 8. Building E. Office 157. 

bce.szakmaigyakorlat@uni-corvinus.hu 

https://www.uni-corvinus.hu/post/mycorvinus-self-care-has-been-launched-to-provide-you-a-more-enhanced-experience-with-several-new-features-and-services/?lang=en
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